
Ernesto Zedillo Ponce de Leon 
PRESIDENTE DE LOS ESTADOS UNIDOS MEXICA NO$ 

November 28th 2000 

lVlr. Robert A. Dole 
Present 

Dear Mr. Dole: 

On November 30th I will be leaving office as President of Mexico. 
It has been a great ~1unouf and a great pleasure to serve the 
Mexican people. 

I would like to take this opportunity to express my deepest 
gratitude for your interest in my country which I hope will continue 
in the future. 

Sincerely yours, 
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